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CALL FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST: ACCREDITED TRADE TEST CENTRES TO 

IMPLEMENT THE ARPL AND TRADE TEST FOR SERVICES SETA FUNDED LEARNERS 

 

We are pleased to invite expressions of interest from the accredited Artisan Recognition of Prior 

Learning (ARPL) Centres who are also accredited as Trade Test Centres for Hairdresser 

occupation to partner with the Services SETA in the implementation of the ARPL and Trade Test 

in the Hair Care Sub-sector. This initiative aims to facilitate the ARPL process followed by the Trade 

Test for the identified learners who had completed their training through the City & Guilds 

qualifications. 

PROJECT OVERVIEW 

This project is a critical component of the Services SETA’s objectives for the current financial year 

and must be concluded by the end of March 2025. The Services SETA is committed to supporting 

a maximum of 200 learners, both employed and unemployed, who are spread across various 

provinces in South Africa. 

SCOPE OF WORK: 

The successful entity will conduct ARPL Assessments to evaluate the learners’ prior learning and 

experience to determine their eligibility for the trade test. The entity will then administer and 

facilitate the trade testing process for the same learners to ensure they meet the required standards 

for certification. The list of learners/beneficiaries to this project will be provided to the entity by the 

Services SETA.  

QUALIFICATION DETAILS: 

Occupational Certificate: Hairdresser 

SAQA ID: 102497;  

NQF Level 4; which holds 540 Credits  
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SUBMISSION REQUIREMENTS 

Interested Trade Test Centres are requested to complete and submit the attached forms by          

23rd December 2024, ensuring that all required details are provided as specified. You can access 

the forms using the link provided with this call. 

 

Submissions can be sent to ARPL.support@serviceseta.org.za 

 

For any queries please do not hesitate to contact us on the following details: 

 

 

Contact Person: Gloria Mngomezulu 

E-mail Address: gloriam@serviceseta.org.za  

Contact Number: 011 694 8641 

mailto:ARPL.support@serviceseta.org.za
mailto:gloriam@serviceseta.org.za

